If a <u>non-virtual student</u> needs to stay home from school <u>due to illness</u>, a parent/guardian must notify the school nurse by **7:45 am**. If the student is sick, he/she is to take the time to rest and recover.

Virtual school is intended for students whose parents <u>actively chose</u> At Home/Remote Distance Learning for this school year and have signed the Virtual Agreement. Exceptions to this policy will be decided <u>in advance</u> by Mrs. Cwirko as stated in previous communications to parents.

Beginning tomorrow, <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>September 29</u>, <u>2020</u>, students who are absent from school due to illness and attempt to join the Virtual meeting will <u>NOT</u> be admitted into the meeting without advanced notification and expressed permission from Mrs Cwriko.

Thank you for your cooperation!